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    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 

  

 

pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

 

Pine Run Church 

 

 

 

 

pine run church 

 

 

    

 

pine run 

 

Like and Share us on your Social 

network(s)!!  
 

 

Mission of the Month: 

http://wolverinechristiancamp.com/ 

   The biggest news coming out of 

Wolverine is their meeting on March 

12
th

 7:30 pm @ Macomb Christian to 

meet and decide on their prospective 

new Camp Director.  Garrett Lilley is 

completing his Bachelors at Great 

Lakes.  He has served in the reserves, 

has business and camp experience.  

He is married to Jen, and they have a 

10 month old daughter, Eloise.   

 

2019 Camp Calendar 

 June 23-28: 10–12 Year Old Camp 

July 7-12: High School Camp 

July 7-9: 5-10 Year Old Half Week 

July 21-26: Nature Camp  

July 28-Aug 2: Junior High Camp 

 

Shut-Ins 

Mrs. Glenowyn Jones 

Cinda Howell 

 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Mathew Jennings  

 

 

 

Board Meeting 
March 17   after Morning 

Worship 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Daylight Savings begins 

on March 10
th

! 

 

 
    We have been blessed to have the 

support of our local paper as we have 

worked to get word out about our 

Food Distribution efforts with the Clio 

area churches.   A two page article 

(page 3 and 12) appeared in the Mt. 

Morris/Clio Herald on February 6
th

.  It 

included information about the 

February 9
th

 Distribution and 

numerous pictures from the 

Distribution that was held in January 

at Pine Run.   

    The February 13
th

 edition of the Mt. 

Morris/Clio Herald featured a color 

picture and summary of the February 

9th Distribution on the Front page. 

    Copies of these can be seen on the 

church bulletin board in the foyer. 

    We were also welcomed as a new 

partner agency of the Food Bank of 

Eastern Michigan in their “Food For 

Thought” March Newsletter for 

Genesee County Agencies. 

 

 
Preacher Recruited for Camp! 

    Paul was contacted about working a 

Senior High Week of Camp at Rock 

Lake Christian Assembly this summer.  

He has consulted with family, talked 

with the Church Board and prayed 

about this matter.   He then agreed that 

on July 21
st
 he will head off to work as 

a small group leader, encourager and 

“tormenter” (one responsible for 

issuing of puns, “dad” jokes, etc.).  He 

was feeling comfortable with this 

decision until a Senior High youth 

shared that they felt “he would be 

unable to relate to these youth!.”  This 

youth is now entering the “witness 

protection” program! 

   Seriously, be praying for this 

endeavor that God will use it to His 

glory and the building up of the 

Kingdom! 

 

APRIL 12-13th  
Featuring Special Guest Speakers: 

Shane Claiborne  
and  John  Nugent 


